
 

Tucson Country Club Estates Fire District  

Monday April 17th  

Tucson Country Club  

5:00 pm 

Board Meeting Minutes 

 
Board members in attendance: 

Ken Ramsden  

Eric Geile  

Dave Nasser 

Dave Ridings 

Carl Mare’ 

 

Meeting called to order 

Call to the audience - no public in attendance 

Two new board members sworn in: 

 Dave Ridings election year 2026 

 Carl Mare’ election year 2024 

 

Ken Ramsden:  

Spoke on the upcoming budget needs. Funding to send 4 board members to the next Arizona Fire District 

annual training. Possible Rural Metro contract increase in 2023.  

 

Eric Geile: 

Looking into new website being created. Researching the process for the fire district to get a debit/credit 

card. 

 

Dave Nasser: 

Reported on the Arizona State Fire Marshall in reference to the T.C.C.E.F.D. retirement system.  The need 

to purchase board of director insurance. 

 

Carl Mare’: 

Types of public safety programs for the fire district residence.  

 

Meeting adjourned.   



 

  

 

 

         

 

 

  

 

 


